
MessageFrom: Walker, David B. [DWalker@wrf.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 24, 2004 1:15 PM 
To: Towanda Bryant; Hindin, Jennifer 
Subject: RE: Amendment to pending Rutherford Earth Station modification 
(E010291) 
 
Towanda, 
    At the request of Ms. Nguyen, we have sought clarification of your questions 
regarding the emissions designator and the maximum EIRP density per carrier for 
the above modification application.  Please amend the pending modification 
designator to change the emissions designator from "307K61D" to "307KG1D" and to 
reduce the maximum EIRP density per carrier from 42.3 dBW/4 kHz to 38.1 dBW/4 
kHz to meet the Section 25.212(c) input power density limit.  We appreciate your 
cooperation in moving this application towards PN.  Have a happy holiday and let 
me know if you have any further questions. 
 
Thanks, 
Dave 
 
******************************* 
David B. Walker, P.E. 
Wiley Rein & Fielding LLP 
1776 K Street, N.W. 
Washington, DC 20006 
Phone: 202.719.3578 
Fax: 202.719.7049 
Email: dwalker@wrf.com 
 
This message is intended only for the use of the addressee and may contain 
information that is PRIVILEGED and CONFIDENTIAL, and/or may contain ATTORNEY 
WORK PRODUCT. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified 
that any dissemination of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you 
have received this communication in error, please erase all copies of the 
message and its attachments and notify us immediately. Thank you.  
  -----Original Message-----  
  From: Towanda Bryant [mailto:Towanda.Bryant@fcc.gov]  
  Sent: Wed 11/10/2004 11:31 AM  
  To: Hindin, Jennifer  
  Cc: Walker, David B.  
  Subject: RE: Rutherford STA 
 
 
 
  The STA has been granted for 60 days expiring on 1-10-05, I have faxed you a 
copy and have placed the orig. in the mail today.  You need to file the 
modification ASAP.  Remember you will have to get a new Radiation Hazard Study 
done on the antenna you are adding. 
 
  Tnx. T. 
 
 
  *** Non-Public: For Internal Use Only ***  
 
    -----Original Message----- 
    From: Hindin, Jennifer [mailto:jhindin@wrf.com]  
    Sent: Wednesday, November 10, 2004 10:45 AM 
    To: Towanda Bryant 



    Cc: Walker, David B. 
    Subject: Rutherford STA 
 
 
    Dear Towanda,  
    As we discussed this morning, attached please find the text that should be 
attached to Rutherford's STA request.  Thanks. -Jen 
 
 
 
    ***********************  
    Jennifer D. Hindin  
    Wiley Rein & Fielding LLP  
    1776 K Street, N.W.  
    Washington, DC 20006  
    phone: 202.719.4975  
    fax: 202.719.7049  
    email to: jhindin@wrf.com  
 
    <<WRFMAIN-12263576-v2-STA_Request.DOC>>  


